
Compton Sheriff’s Station deputies continue to reduce crime through proactive law enforcement.

 

On April 19, 2013, at approximately 9:30pm, Compton deputies observed a pick-up truck driving

on the wrong side of the road.  They conducted an enforcement stop.  The driver was driving on a

suspended license, in possession of methamphetamine, and admitted to punching the ignition of

the vehicle an hour prior.

 

The vehicle’s owner has not been identified yet.

 

Compton Sheriff’s Station continues to provide safety for the citizens and community we serve.
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